
Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Aart Kop, Joan Talbot, 

Judy Lewis, Joan Ranken, Mark 

Woolley, Narelle Connaughton, 

Norman Collins, Eunice Priestley, 

Marie Irwin, Reg Corbett, Marie 

McLean, Fr Kevin Murphy, Barry Ste-

phens, Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne 

Foran and Catherine Hulse. 

Altar Linen:  May Helen Kop  

Counting:  8th May Pauline Morgan Rachel Glover 

Flowers:  12th/13th May Dawn Head Lorraine Stephens 

 

Saturday  

13th May 

6pm 

Sunday  

14th May 

8am 

Sunday  

14th May 

10am 

Ministers 
Ron Parnell 

Jeff Prow 

Brian Jelfs 

Pat Anderson 

Graeme Campbell 

Rachel Glover 

Readers 
Blaise Madden 

Leslie Willmouth 

Annette Nader 

Rheannan M 

John Gillett 

Rosemary Patyus 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especially 

Leon Pallamountagne. 

A Message from Fr John 

I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full! Being guided to good pasture where we 

can be sustained is essential in living the Christian life. Jesus calls us to listen to his voice and his lead. He 

seeks us out so that we may discover what truly nourishes us. This comes about not just by our willingness 

to hear his voice but to find where it may lead us. It calls us to be people who are prayerful, attentive and 

aware of how God prompts us into action. This reflective stance of being open to God's guidance and to 

find out what truly fills us is at the heart of the Easter journey. It calls us to notice where God is present to us 

and invites us to discover how the Spirit is at work in our lives. Each day provides us with an opportunity to 

give thanks for the people we meet, in the place where we live, in the work that we do and in the times 

when we relax. In all things, we are called to be present to what brings life to us and to others.  

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery11am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla 

Phone: 4474 2024 

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya N.S.W..  2537 

Website: http://www.cg.org.au/moruya/Home.aspx 

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

8th - 14th May 

Monday 8th  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 9th  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 10th  Mass        9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday 11th Mass at St Edmund’s, Bodalla   9.00am 

Friday 12th  Mass         9.15am 

Saturday 13th  Mass       9.15am 

    Rosary        9.30am 

    Reconciliation   10.30am 

    Vigil Mass      6.00pm 

Sunday 14th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross    8.00am 

    Mass             10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

A reminder the planned giving envelopes 

are to be placed in the second collection, 

which is used to support the church and ad-

ministration costs. The first collection supports 

the priests of our parish and the priests of the 

Archdiocese. 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in Moruya. 

Tuesday and Sunday in Batemans Bay. 

 

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Moruya. 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in  

Batemans Bay. 

Volunteers needed 

If you are interested in becoming a reader or minister during Mass please email the Parish office: 

Moruya@cg.org.au   

Important Dates for May 

13th Penrose Park trip 

14th Mothers Day 

15th-19th Clergy Assembly 

26th Confirmation Retreat 

June 18th Celebration 

Good Shepherd Sunday Appeal  
The third Annual Good Shepherd Sunday Appeal will be conduct-

ed in all parishes of the Archdiocese on the weekend of the 6th & 

7th May. The Good Shepherd Sunday Appeal was well supported 

again last year and was of great assistance in the financial sup-

port of our seminarians. 
 

The Appeal is featured in the May issue of the Catholic Voice and 

biographies of the newest seminarians are available on our web-

site www.cgcatholic.org.au/catholic-voice . 
 

Please note that this Appeal is not eligible as a tax deductible gift, 

however, the Archdiocese will be issuing receipts for all donations 

received via the envelopes. 

   Fatima - 100 Years 

The 13th of May will mark the 100th anniversary of the 

1st appearance of the Virgin Mary to three shepherd chil-

dren at Fatima in 1917.                                                                                                               

On Saturday 13th of May we have a  bus organised to 

travel up to the Pauline Fathers at "Penrose 

Park" (Southern Highlands) for this special Fatima Day.  

Please book your seat by phoning 0439743206 or leave a 

message at the parish office. The bus will leave from the presbytery at 

6am. Please arrive by 5.50am. (We stop for breakfast at Goulburn bak-

ery). A  $20.00 donation will contribute to refueling the bus.                                                                                                     

Prayer Intentions 

Some of our parishioners are travelling to Medjugorje in May and 

have offered to carry any prayer intentions over with them. 

Please right your prayer intention and place in an envelope and 

in the box provided. 

Marian Procession at Cobargo on Sunday 7th May, gathering at  

Our Lady of Good Counsel at 2.30pm. 

As we know Fr. John will be finishing on 22nd June and we plan to have a farewell for him after the 10 am 

Mass on 18th June. This will be an occasion for us to thank him for his service in the parish and to assure him 

of our prayers as he undertakes his new appointment as Spiritual Director at the Good Shepherd Seminary 

in Homebush. Over the next few weeks, the Archbishop will consider who will take up the appointment to 

the parishes of Batemans Bay and Moruya. He has asked the priests of the Archdiocese to keep this in 

their prayers. He will meet with the Consultors towards the end of May to assist him in making this appoint-

ment. In doing so he considers both the needs of both parishes and also the needs of other parishes in the 

Archdiocese. He will make this known when the person has been consulted and has accepted the ap-

pointment. 

Please note: Our Lady of Fatima Mass will be celebrated at 

9am Saturday, 13th May at St Bernard’s, Batehaven.  

Morning Mass will not be celebrated in Moruya. 

mailto:sach.moruya@cg.catholic.org.au

